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own motlon to: con91der the

BEFORE THE
NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
MORGAN HALL, STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

- June 20, 1973

IN THE MATTER OF :

The hearing called by the 0il
Conservation Commission upon its ;

Case No. 4989
amendment of ‘the general rules
governing prorated gas pools in
Northwest:and: Southeast New Mexico
as promulgated by order No. R-1670,
as amended.

BEFORE: State Geologist; A. L. porter, Jr.,
‘ Secretary Dlrector

I‘ . ~‘-R’;‘ TrUj 111° ’
MembeY

- TRANSCRIPT OF HEARING
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MR. PORTER: The hearing will come to oxder. The

Commission will take up Case 4989, which was continued

from the Juné,sth,>1973'Examiner Hearing.

MR. CARR: Case 4989: In the matter of the hearing
¢alled by the 0il Conservation Commission upon its own
motion to consider the amendment of the general rules

governing prorated gas pools in Northwest and Southeast

New Mexico as promulgated by Order No. R-1670, as amended.

MR. PORTER: I would like to ask for appearances
in this case.

MR. CARR: The Oil Commission has one witness.

MR. PORTER: Are there any other appearances in

MR.#LYONS: Darrell'Lyong, appearing for Michael
Grace.

MR. ‘PORTER: Do you have a witness?

MR. LYONS: I don't.

MR. POETER: Does anyone want to put on testimony
in this case?v |

(No response)

MR. PORTER: Mr. Carr, you may proceed.

*x * * : *

DANIEL NUTTER,

was called as a witness, and after being duly sworn according

to law, testified as follows:

. R A



¢ e a4 1 e e

lates « .

, Meier & assoc

dearnley

200 SIMMS BLDG.e P,0. BOX 10920 PHONE 243-66010ALBUQUERQUE. 'NEW MEXICO 57103

1216 FIRST NATIONAL BANK BLDG. EAST eALBUQUERGQUE, NEW MEXICO 67103

10

11

13

14

15

16

17

18

19

21

22

23

24

25

race 4

DIRECT EXAMINATION

BY MR. CARR:

Q

e

. Will you please state your name and occupation for

the record, please?

Dan Nutter, Chief Engineer for the'&ew Mexico 0il
Conservation CommissioQ. |

Are yoﬁ.familiar with the proposed chénge in Rule 15
of the general rules governing prorated gas pools in
Southeast and Northwest New Mekico?

Yes, I am.

Is the proposed change prepared in the form of an
‘exhibit? ;

- . s ‘
Yes. It has been identified as Staff Exhibit Number

Two in Case 49§89.

would you read the changes and refer to your exhibit,
and indicate what the proposed change is, and w?at
the ‘anticipated effect of such change will be?

Yes, sir. We have also prepared what has been
idenﬁifiéd as Staff Exhibit Number One in this case,
which is a reprint of Rule 15-aA through 15-E for
Northwest New Mexico and 15-A through 15-D for
Southeast New Mexico.

In essence, the two rules are identical. The

numbering systems are not the same, and we are proposing

one Rule 15-A through 15-G be adopted now which would

e p 2N s
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be identical for both NGrthwest and Southeast New

Mexico. )
| RulezlsiA would read as follows: "Ove:production:
Any well Whichlhasian overproduced status as of the
end of a gas proration period shall carrxy such
overproduétioh'fbrWard”into the néxt gas proratidn

period. said oﬁérﬁroductidn shall be made up during

the succeeding Qasgproration period. Any well which

‘'has not m&ﬁe‘UP‘Ehé overproduction carried into a gas

prorationéperiod by the end of said period shall be
shut in uﬁtil suéh‘overproduction is madg up."
That thtains?no change whatsoever éfdﬁjﬁaié”LSQA
in Northwest New México and 15-A in Southeast New Mexico;
Rule 1548 of fbe proposed rule read? as follows:
"If, duriné any month, it is discovered that a well
is overproauced in an amount exceeding‘six times its
average moﬁthly’a110wable for the preceding twelve
months (or, in the éaSe of a newly connected weil or
a well in é newly prorated pool, six times its average
monthly allowable for the months available), it shall
be éhnt inéduring‘that month and during each succeeding

month until it is overproduced in an amount less than

six times its average monthly allowable, '‘as determined

hereinabove."

Now, the exhibit says, "Less than six times".

i o Y e B AT
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words Yif,

I would propose that "less than" be stricken on the

exhgbit, and that it read, "until it is overproduced
in an amount six times or less". In other words,
insert the words "or less" after "times".

Now, Rule 15-B as proposed takes the place of a
portion of Rule 15-B in the Northwest, and it takes
the place of a portion of the second paragraph of
Rule 15-A in the Southeast. There has been some
rgvision made to the rule which at the present time
states that a well shall be shut in during that month,
and it doesn't make any reference to the month, it

just says "if at any time". So we have insefted the

.

Qdfiﬁg Tan no1i

|
)
1
¢t
I‘
2

it shall he chut. in

kho s o r ~ - —aa -

during that month". This is the clarifying point.

In the second place, the word “exceeding“ in the
second line of Exhibit Tyo replaées the word "qualifyiné"
in thé present rule. The old rule-says, "if it is
discovered that a well is overproduced in an amount

T

equaling six times its average monthly allowable...".

Very seldom would a well be overproduced six times
equaling its allowable. So the word fequaling" would
be replaced by the word "excee@ing".'

Next, it would not be six times its average

monthly allowable for the preceding proration periced,

but it would be six times its average monthly allowable

DAL S o e e AT ek b Y e
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for the preceding twelve months. Now, this would be
a continuing thing, the machines can keep account of
the wells' allowables on a running average'of éwelve
months.

Since we have gone to tweiVefmbnth proration
periods rather than'the six-month proration periods
before, it 1s conceivable that you Eould be looking
at a well that becomes six times overproduced of its
allowable-- Under your present rule, fou would be
comparing that well's allowable for its overproductionv
with the allowable calculated as the average allowable
during the preceding proration unit, which would
“of January the vear before, or
twenty-four months prior to the time you are talking
about shutting the well in.

In this day and age of increaéed market demand
for gas, the more current you can keep“calcﬁlations
of the overproduction of wells, the better off you are.
So we want to keep running an average on this rather
than referring back to a proration period that has
gone by almost two years before in which you are
computing this well's average allowabla,

Also we are clarifying this in the case of a

newly connected well or a well in a newly prorated

pool. Now, we have also heretofore taken the well

I A ¥ i e e
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circumstances to compute whether it was overproduced

_shut in during that month and during each succeeding

“hereinabove."

‘which must be made up pursuant to the provisions of

and compared that with a like well under similar

six times its allowable or not.
So what we would be doing here is taking the
available months ‘of production that we have and making

a determination on the production versus the allowable

for the available period of time which this well would

reach a six times overproduced status. "It shall be

month until it is overproduced in an amount six times

or less its average monthly ailowable as determined

Now, Rule 15-C that is proposed is the same as

Rule 15-C in the Northwest and 15-B in the Southeast,
with a'minor_chaﬁge: "Allowable assigned to a well
during any one month of a gas éroration period’in
excess of the production for the same month shall be

applied against the overproduction chargeable to

such well in determining the amount of overproduction

Rules 15 (A) or 15 (B) above."

Currently that rule says that the allowable
assigned to any one well for one month in excess of

production for the same month shall be applied against

the overproducticn carried into such a period in
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determining the amount of overproduction, if any,

is to be made up. So that is saying that you are
going to take uﬁderpfoduction of allowables and charge
oniy the overproduction that was carried into a
proration éeriod under the éxisting rule, and this is
not the case.

You appiy yourupnderproduction against any
overproduction, not only overproduction that was carried
into the proration period. So this will clarify the
manner in which this has beenAoperated during all these

years.

Rule 15~D as proposed is identical to Rule 15-aA--

to a portion of 15-A and 15-B in Northwest New Mexico

and the first and second paragraphs of 15-A in the
Southeast. There is no change, nb substantive change.
It states? "Phe Secretary-Director of the'Commiséibn
shall'ﬁaVe authority to permit a well which is subject
to sﬁutéih, pursuant to Rules 15 (A) or 15 (B) above,
to produce up to 500 MCF of gas per month upon proper
showing to the Secretary-Director that complete shut-in
would cause undue hardship, provided however,such:
permission shall be rescinded for an? well produced

in excess of the monthly rate authorized by the

Secretary-Director.”

To get into the historical reason for that rule,
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it was a number of years ago that this was adopted,

and in some cases, there was the feeling that certain

lessors may not regard production that was overproduction.

and madéiin advance of the allowable as béing applicable
to é'month and to a month in the future, and if the |
well was completely shut in with no production
whatsoever, that lease may be subject to cancellation.
This is probably not the case, but in order to
provide ‘500 MCF to be produced from a well to be sure
the well is not conééaled during a shut—ih, this
profaéion was made.
;Ru;e, 15-E as proposed is similar to Rule 15-D
of the Nortﬁwést, and Rule 15-C of the‘ééﬁghéast.
The rule -contains no substantive change, and states
as follows: "The Commission may allow overproduction

to be made up at a lesser rate than permittedﬁuﬁaer

Rules lSj(A), 15 (B) or 15 (D) above upon a showing
at public hearing that the same is necessary to avoid
material damage to thé well."®

Rule 15-F is substantially identical to Rule-15-E
for Northwest New Mexico, énd Rule 15-D for Southeast.

The rule states: "Any allowable accruing to a well

at the end of a gas proration period due to the

cancellation of underage in the pool and the

redistribution thereof shall be applied against the
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well's overproductlon.

Now, Rule 15—E in the uorthwest and 15—D in the
Southeast say that this allowable accruing to the

well és a result of cancellation and rediétribution

would be applied to overproductidn carried into the

proration period.

This is not the case, it is: appllcable to all
overproductlon'accrulng to a well. So we have clarlfled
that.

Rule 15-G is entirely new métetial; and'itireédﬁ
as follows: "The Secretary-Director of the Commissioﬁ
shall have authority to grant a pool-wide mdratbrihm;
‘of up to three months on the shuﬁting‘inloffgasiwellél
in a pool during periods of high-demand émergenCy
upon proper showing that such emergency exists,:and
that a significant number of the. ‘wells in the pool

are subject to shut-in pursuant to the prov151ons

of Rules’lS (A) or 15 (B) above. No mpratorlum beyoﬂd
the afotementioned three months shall be granted '
except after notice and hearing."

In this day and age, we arxe faced with more
frequently occurring situations Qhere‘there is

cmergency demand for gas,and substantial portions of

a pool have been ordered shut in for overproduction.

This provides administrative relief for--

r
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limited relief for a period of time where the

P

Secretary-Director can grant a moratorium. We feel

‘this is justified, and provided it's under a limited
period of time, no inequities nor extreme violations
of correlative rights would occur.

The overproduction would be continued to be
carried against the wells. Once the moratorium was
removed, the wells would be shut in again.

I_believe that's all I have.

MR. CARR: Mr. Examiner, I offer Exhibits One

and Two.

MR. PORTER: Without objection, the exhibits will
be admitted.
(Whereupon OCC Staff Exhibits One and Two,
respectively, were admitted in evidence.)
MR. CARR: I have nothing fufﬁher.
* * x | *
CROSS EXAMINATION
BY MR. PORTER:

Q Mr. Nutter, as I understand it, the two main changes

you are recommending here today are that the Secretary-
Director would be empowered on a pool-wide basis to
declare up to a ninety-day moratcrium on the shutting

in of gas wells.

A Yes.

VR S s
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Q  And the other one is that instead of averaging the

allowable for an entire proration period, you would

take it on a 'six-month carrent basis.

A Twelve months.

Q I mean twelve months. The most current twelve months,

or if a well has been on for less than twelve months,

you would take the number of months available?

A Yes, either on production or on prbration.

Q Tn all cases, you would have at least two months to
COmpére?

A Yes, you would always have two months.

Q In other words, if a well went on in January, you would

use the January and February allowable, and if it
became six times overproduced that amount, it would

be shut in?

A Yes, sir.

MR. PORTER: Are there any questions of the witness?

MR. .LYONS: I have a couple of questions.

* * * *

CROSS EXAMINATION

BY MR. LYONS:

Q First of all, you talked about the allowable for any
of the periods. In the event that there would be

re-classification of the wells oftener than once a

year, would this be an amended allowable rather than

e et 8 et
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1 - a yearly allowable?
2} A The machine would take the well‘s allowable that was
3 assigned to it, and determine whether it was overproduced
4 or not. The wells are classified only once a "yea'ir at
5 the present time, and I think, were the Commission to
m 6 follow these recommendations, that this would provide
jat) S
I3 7 for classifications of wells of a marginal status )
S ‘ , o
ki £ 8 more than once a year.
: 9 : But a marginal well has no allowable, it is:
§ 10 'i)‘ermittéd to ""produce what it can.
= ;
E_ 11 Q What I want to know is if these other rules were ‘to
-g- . 12 be made effective by the Commission, would Rule 15-B
cqg o3 i3 and 15-G be in fact amended to take into account new
S & :
x © E : i
I8 44 prorations to each of the wells when other wells:are
EL; :
N N z n .
o wi 15 put on a marginal basis?
A N D z N B
e [ SRR : i i
; § 5 16 A ‘You calculate the most recent twelve-month's allowable .
Co 28 : :
: % Su ; P
23 §§ 7 ‘assigned to any well to determine its overproduced
$ - ]
e 18 status. .
3 < : Co
g: 19| : Each month, the pool allowable is computed, and
To - : , :
a . . - : :
5; 20 -the marginal wells are deducted before the top u_hit
2% s ;
o B
S ‘allowable is determined.
. Z
o0
Ef;i 22 MR. PORTER: Mr. Nutter, I am sure that this will
: _
D * :
o 23 be taken up in the next case, but more frequent
20
L ‘
E" 24| classifications~- re-classifications of wells going from
25 non-marginal to marginal would have a tendercy to inc’rease
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the allowable for non-marginal wells.

Yes, theoretically it would.
(By Mr. Lyons) You talked about a significant number
of rules. Then, I think in your remarks you said.
substantial number. Do you have any definition of
significant-and'substantial? |
No, I think this is one of the things‘the Secretary-
Director is going to have to have undeér his discretion.
I1f a pipe line company notifies him and informs him
that they have an emergency situation where they need
some gas, I think he probably will consider a lesser
nﬁmber of wells in a pool being a substantia; number
than if the pipe line company says they have to h;Ve
some gas because there is an emergency in some dining
room where they want to light some flares.

I think it will depend on the circumstances of
the deménd.
You would rather just leave it to the Director at that
time? |
Yes. It's something you can't pin down. I can't say
twenty percent of the wells or two percent of the wells.
In 15<B in parentheses, you bring in newly connected

wells or wells in newly prorated pools, and indicate

that as they come on the proration nrogram, only the

monthly allowables available would be used. Do you




lates -

y, meier & assoc

dearnle

209 5/MMS BLDG,¢P.O, BOX 10924 PHONE 243-60910 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO &7108

1216 FIRST NATIONAL BANK BLDG. EAST s ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87100

10

11

14

16

17

18

19

21
22
23
24

25

race 16

" from the '6ld rulez

think this rule would be prejudice against those

wells that are producing greater amounts at this time?

No, I think it would actually help wells stay out of

trouble and keep current, and be able to realize what
the situation is that is developing with regard to the
status of those wells.

I notice there is a difference in Rule 15-A as it

applies in the second paragraph to Southeastern New

Mexico. It says, "Six times the average monthly
allowable for a unit of corresponding size". That has
been omitted in the new rule. What effect will that

have in the applicatiOn of the new rule as it is applied

Well,‘you don't need that anymore, because you used to

have to compare a new well with another well that had

a full production history, and you won't do that anymore.
You will ﬁust look at the well you are looking at,

and compare the well's production with itsiallowable

for the available period of time, so you dbn't have to

compare a new well to a well of like deliverability

and acreaée.

So you will take the months available at the end of a

proration unit?

No, you keep a running tab on the wells and the months

that are available, whether it's one month or eight
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months, when that well becomes overproduced, six times
overproduced, it will be shut in. ‘
But they still would have twelve months to bring it
back in line? |
No, they wéuld be subject to shut in only for the péribd
of time that it takes them to get from six times or
less overproduced.

MR. LYONS: I have no further questions.

MR. PORTER: Does anyone else have any Queéfioﬁs

of Mr. Nutter?

MR. ARNOLD: Yes.

* * * *

CROSS EXAMINATION

BY MR. ARNOLD:

Q

Mr. Nutﬁer, inéofar as where you propose you would
grant the Secretary-Director the authority to gr;nt a
moratorium for three months, would that apply to
individual wells or to the pools in general?

This is pool-wide. It would be either pool-wide or
not at all.

So if someone comes’in and asks for five wells in a
péol to be put back on production, the only way it

could be done would be if the whole pool was pﬁt back

on production?

Right, it would be all wells. Therc would be no

. . Y, .
B et ot e A o L e
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moratorium. We believe that that gives £ exibility whe

preferential treatment at all.

“ MR. PORTER: Mt. Arnold, based on situations that
havg occurréd in the past, I anticipate the Secretary—Director
will be only called upon in c&ées of extreme cold when the
demand for gas is greatest.

Does anyone else have any questions of Mr. Nutter?
(No response)
MR. PORTER: If not, he may be excused.

“(Witness excused.)

-~

MR. PORTER: Are there any statements in this case?
MR. GILES: R. B. Giles, with Amoco Production

Cofipany. We wholeheartedly support the proposed three-month -

-l

and when it is needed.

MR. PORTER: We also have a letter from Mr. R. J.
MQGary of Southern Union Gas Company, which wili be included
iﬁ;the record favoring the proposed rule suggestion by Mr.

Nutter.
| We have a telegram from Phillips Petroleum Company
sﬁpporting the rule and recommendations.
Does anyone else have anything to offer in this
cése?
(No response)
MR. PORTER: The Commission will take the case

under advisement.

ARV B AT R S A AT AT 4
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO )
, ) ss
COUNTY OF BERNALILLO ) -

I, RICHARD E. McCORMICK, a Certified'Shorthand
Reporter, in and for the County of Bernalillo, State of New
Mexico,rdo hereby certify that the foregoing and attached
Transcript of Heéring before the New Mexico 0Oil Conservation
Commission was reported by me; énd that the same is a trueh
and correct record of the‘said proceedings tb the best of

my knowledge, skill and ability.

CERTIFIED SHORTHAND REPORTER
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‘hearxng called by the 011
. Conservation Commission' upon

. Northwest and Southeast ‘New
. Mexico as promulgated by\Order
'NOoy R=1670, as amendeds ‘-

" BEFORE THE
NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION )
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
Wednesday, June 6, 1973

'EXAMINER HEARING

IN THE MATTER OF:
In the matter of the
its own motion to conslder the

amendment of the general rules
governing prorated gas pools in

Case No, 498%9

N .
N Nl NP N i e St i il P ot Nt Nl

 BEFORE: Richard L. Stamets

Examiner

TRANSCRIPT OF HEARING
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at this time. Any other appearances in this case?

MR. STAMETS: Call next Case 4989.

'MR. CARR: Case 49§9, in the matter of the hearing
called b} the dil cénservatiOn Commission upon its own .
motion to consider the amendment gf the general rules
governing prorated gas pools in Northwest ahd Southeast
ANew Mexico as prOmulg#téd by Order No, R-1670, as
amended.

MR. STAMETS: At this time we will take a short
recess and about five minutes. At that time we will
see Whether‘or.nof we want to proéeed with thisvcase
before the lunch hour or nét.

'(Whereupon. a'receés was taken.)

anuﬁ.‘éfAﬁﬁfég Tﬁé ﬁéaring;wiil comgwto order, plé;se.
Call for appearances in this case,

MR. LINES: Farrell Lines. I'm an attorney from
Albgquerque, and I'm appearing on behalf of Miéﬂael
Grace., |

- MR, STAMETS: We will go ahead and take appearances

MR, CARR: We have one appearance with the 0il
Conservation Commission, We have an appeérance and one

witness,
MR, STAMETS: Mr, Lines, we will give you five

minutes to appear. Whenever you are ready to go, just

let me know,
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MR, LINES: 2ll right,

(Wheieupon;ta five-minute recess wasktakén.)

"MR. STAMETS: The heafing will come to order, please,
At the request of one of the parties, we are»qoing:to’
recess the hearing at this time and reconvene at about
1:15, )
(Whereipon, a luncheon recess was taken;i
MR, STAMETS: The hearing will come to'order, please,
I.regret ﬁhe delay, When we had adjourned, we had two
appearances: Mr. Farrell Lines fbr Mr., Michael P, Grace.
Mr, Bill Carr for the 0Oil Conservatioh Commission.

Are there any other entries or:interested-parties
who will appear in this case? -I j.¢Ss we are ready to
proceed then.

MR, LINES:‘ Your Honor, before we go, I would like
to make a motion at this time that the proceedings be
continued until next month due to the fact that we only
had an opportunity to get a copy of the Proposed Order
just before lunch,

We really haven't had time to go over it well, I'm
;oﬁ sure that we are in opposition to anyﬁhing'fhat is
here, but it is very difficﬁlt in one hour to see what
has Eeen done,

We thought perhaps you might just be adding another

two letters to your existing order. In that case it would

A S A g |
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have been very easy to follow what was done. However,
since the'#htire rule has been reétrﬁétﬁ?ed from beginning
to end, i haven't be;n able to see what is in &nd what
is not ;h. , | |

Although not wanting to delay or hgirasS in any way,
as I mentioned, we are not sure if we at§ opposed.,
Therefore, we would like adequate time to look this over
and see what has hgépened.

MR. STAMETS: So you would like to see the hearing
continued? -

'MR. LINES: VYes, sir;,We cettainlyf&oﬁld, if possible

MR. STAMETS: Mr, Carr, do you have any --

MR, CARR: Well, T think~if_we:woui%‘céﬁtihue it,
we ought to continue it first on our own motion to the
full Commission, The Commission is ﬂéhgﬁﬁléd'tb meet the

o . , / i o
20th, We. are also scheduled to have a Commission hearing

~on the 28th,

If it's'impossible-tg:govthe”ZOth;iWe;COﬁld-on<dur
motion cérry it back to the 28th, B

MR.STAMETS: Mr., Lines, there is aihearing scheduled
for the- 20th of this month before the full' forum; and
I believe we will go ahead and continue ;his chée uﬁtil
that date, We do have copies of the proposed rules
available for any intereséed party, and'ihat would

provide adequate time for your review,

|
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MR, CARR: And the record should show that copies

haveAboen made available to all peopie who have made

appearances in this case,

MR, NUTTER: And £here willlbe no further advertise-
ﬁent.

MR. LINES; Tell us'the-place and the time,

MR. CARR: Nine o'clock the 20th in Morgah‘Hall
here in this building, |

MR.'EINE$= ‘Thank you very much,

" MR, PORTER: I might suggest, Mr. Examiner, that at

that time there will be some other rules on the docket,

MR. STAMETS: Mf; Lin;s, I would suggest that you
§§Uby thérééfiéé and talk to Mrs. Rodriqu;é aﬁé'get a
copy of the docket or the ad?ertisemént for that‘

particular day.

MR, LINES: Do you airéady have copies of the other

rules?.

MR, STAMETS;. i think they will be prOpcsea by a-
company and not by us, and so I don't think we do have
such., ‘ H

MR, LINES: I don't think it would be necessary
though if =--, Thank you. ‘ |
MR. STAMETS: Anything further?

MR. PORTER: You should let the record show that

copies nf the proposed charge were circulated here today,
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STATE OF N"Ew MEXICO )
) ss
COUNTY or BERNALILLO )

’

I JANET RUSSELL, a Notary Public, in and for the
County of Bernalxllo, State of New’ Mexlco do hereby certify
that the fbregoing and attached Transcript of hearing before
the New Mexxco 011 Conservation Commission was reported by

ner and that the same is a true and correct record of the

§

saxd proceedzngs to the best of my knowledge, skill and

abllxty.

NCTARY PUBLIC

I do hereby certify that the fore
a conplete record oL the »rconoe

B &3 8
the Examiner hearj s of Case Eo."¢{E§fé?”

pa
:#ZZT A 7 2y Bxaminer
kexlco ull Conservatxon Commlssion
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” GOVERNOR

. BRUCEKING | 1
O1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION cHaiRMAN | ‘
STATE OF NEW MEXICO LAND COMMISSIONER |
P. 0. BOX 2088 - SANTA FE ’ ALEX ). ARMLIO
Mt MEMBER
87501 R

| STATE GEOLOGIST
o A.L. PORTER JR.
June 29, 1973 SECRETARY — DIRECTOR

- | Re: Case No. 4989
_ Mr. Farrell L L. Tipes order No.. R-4569
Attorney ac Law : ,
1011 Simms Building _ - Applicant:
hlbnquorqu. New Mexico 87101 ‘ ocC

Dear Sir:

Enclosed herewith are two copies of the above-refereﬁced
Commission order recently entered in the subject case.

Very truly yours,

| | % / /zl’zf( ’c/v

A. L. PORTER, Jr.
Seﬂretary—Dlrector s

ALP/ir

Copy of order also sent to:

Hobbs OCC X
Artesia OCC x
Aztec OCC x

Mr, Bart Giles, Amoco - Denver,

Phillips Petroleum Co. - Odessa, Texzs
Southern Union Gas Company - Dallas, Texas

Other




" has heretofore pnomulgated rules and regulations governing the

BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

" CASE NO. 4989
Order No. R-4569

IN THE. MATTER OF THE HEARING CALLED -
BY THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

OF NEW MEXICO UPON ITS OWN MOTION

FOR THE PURPOSE OF CONSIDERING THE

AMENDMENT OF RULE 15 OF THE GENERAL

RULES GOVERNING PRORATED GAS POOLS IN

NORTHWEST NEW: MEXICO AND SOUTHEAST NEW

MBXICO AS PROMULGATED BY COMMISSION

ORDER NO. R-1670, AS AMENDED.

'ORDER OF THE COMMISSION

BY THE COMMISSION:

~ This cause came on for hearing at 9 a.m. on June 20, 1373,
at Santa Fe, New Mexico, before the 0il Conservation Commission
of New Mexico, hereinafter referred to as the "Commission."

NOW, on this 28th day of June, 1973, the Commission,
a quorum being present, having considered the testimony presented
and the exhibits received at said hearing, and being fully
advised in the premises,

FINDS:

(1)  That due public notice having been given as required
by law, the Commission has jurisdiction of this cause and.the
subiect matter thereof.

(2) That the cOmmission, by order No. R-1670, as amended,

prorated gas pools of Northwest New Mexico and Southeast New
Mexico.

(3) That Rules 15(a) through 15(E) of the Northwest New
Mexico Prorated Gas Pool Rules as promulgated by said order and
Rules IS(A) through 15(D) of the Southeast New Mexico Prorated
Gas Pool Rules prescribe certain procedures for the making up
of overproduction of the allowable by gas wells.

(4) That in order to clarify the aforesaid procedure and
in order to ease the administrative burden to both the Commis-—
sion and the owners of gas wells, the overproduction make-up
rules described in Finding No. 3 should be amended to provide
that a well should be shut in to make up overproduction if it
is overproduced in an amount exceeding six times its average
monthly allowable for the preceding twelve months (or, in the
caga of a newly connected well or a well in a newly operated
pool, six times its average monthly allowable for the months
available).
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Casa No. 4989
Order No. R-4569

{5) That in order to ensure a supply of gas during temporarj

periods of emergency high-demand, provision should be made for
the Seoretary-Director of the Commission to have authority to

- grant a peol-wide moratorium of up ito three months on the

shutting in of gas wells in a pool ‘during any such bonafide
emergency .

IT IS THEREPORE ORDERED :

(1) That Rules 15(A) through IS(E) of the Rules and
Regulations governing Prorated Gas Pools In Northwest New
Mexico as promulgated by Commission Order No. R-1670, as
amended, and Rules 15(A) through 15(D, of the Rules and Regula-
tions governinq Prorated Gas Pools iin Southeast New Mexico as
promulgated’ by said Order No. R-1670, as amended, are iiereby
superseded in their entirety by the ‘following:

; :'RULE 15 (A) Overproduction: Any well which has an over-
produced status as of the end of a Qas proration period shall

.carry ‘such overproduction forward into the next gas proration

period. . Said overproduction shall be made up during the

' succeeding gas proration period. Any well which has not made -

up the overproduction carried into a gas proration period by
the end of said period shall be shut in until such overproduc-
tion is made up. ,

; 'RULE 15 (B) If, during any month, it is discovered that
awall is- overpxuuuced in ‘an amount exceeding six times its

% average monthly allowable for the preceding iwelve months

(or,,jn the case of a newly connected well or a well in.a

; newly prorated pool, six times its average monthly ‘allowable

for the months available), it shall! be shut in dQuring that

. month and during each succeeding month until it is overproduced
' in an amount six times or less its average monthly allowable,
. as determined hereinabove.

"RULE 15 (c) Allowable assigned to a well during any one

% month of a gas proration period in excess of the production
' for the same month shall be applied: against the overproduction
- chargeable to such well in determining the amount of over-

- production which must be made up pursuant to the provisions
- of Rules 15 (a) or 15 (B) above.

“RULE 15 (D) The Secretary-Director of the Commission

. ghall have authority to permit a well which is . subject to

- shut-in, pursuant to Rules 15 (a) or 15 {B) above, to produce
" up to 500 MCF of gas per month upon proper showing to the

: Secretary-Director that complete shut-in would cause undue .

‘ hardahip, provided however, such permission shall be rescinded
: for any well produced in excess of the monthly rate authorized
- by the Secretary-Director.
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Case No. 4989
Order No. R-4569

"RULE 15 (E) The Commission may allow overproduction to
be made up at a lesser rate than permitted undexr Rules 15 (A),
15 (B) or 15 (D) above upon a showing at public hearing that ’
the same is necessary to avoid material damage to the well.

"RULE 15 (F) Any allowable accruing to a well at the end
of a gas proration period due to the cancellation of underage
in the pool and the redistribution thereof shall be applied

against the well's overproduction.

"RULE 15 (G) The Secretary-director of the Commission shall
have authority to grant a pool-wide moratorium of up to three
months on the shutting in of gas wells in a pool during periods
of high-demand emergency upon proper showing that such emergency
exists, and that a significant number of the wells in the pool
are subject to shut-in pursuant to the provisions of Rules 15 (A)
or 15 (B) above. No moratorium beyond the aforementioned three
months shall be granted except after notice and hearing."”

(2) That the effective date of this orxder shall be 7:00
a.m. July 1, 1973.

(3) That jurisdiction of this cause is hereby retained for
the entry of such further orders as the Commission may deem

necessary.

DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico, on the day and year herein-
above designated.

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
OIL CONFERVATION COMMISSION

41—04-1':‘“!-

I. R. TRUJILLO, Chairman

Ve

A. L. PORTER, Jr., Mdéhber & Secretary

SEAL

dx/

i

W B S




R A N T e

RAERE
western. union

0

WO RuENNw  oruen

ON COHNISSION: DLR :
A_T‘IRECTBR STATE LMD OFFICE BLDG PO

‘l‘F LWE*I.G;HMAGER swmwr-:snnu DIAS,TRICT PHILLIPS PETROLE!JH

'f""ce_ Roew 'n: Pun.urs BLDG (ODESSA “TX’ 79761

e

-




ST R ks e e -t I L YR AR A A b 1 gt e

s i gty g e e s e v <l e i g £
) . I N . v
\ e i
. e N ;
. i !
. ) ) .
j H
(N ,
A .
‘ . - « i : ~ 3 s . _
. R . 3 - - :
. \ .
- i : o v
, RS ) . !
’
\
. .
. L. ; i
. i . . RV
. : ' *
. .o T ! . L i Ph '
, PN - - . ! ' v ‘ ’ ,
\ N N '
¢ : : ’ :
, .
. {
: i i
. i
’,
J i ; , i
P '
b < . N
; ’
, .
e - - e R L T T A beay e d o ‘e
A e A1 S P et Wb ]
. !
aoN
. !
, 4
X ‘
1 .
Cd N




soutnann union (G AAES company

FIDELITY UNION TOWER « DALLAS, TEXAS * 75201

June 19, 1973

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attention: Mr. A. L. Porter, §éctetary—nirector

Dear Mr. Porter:

Southern Union Gas Company wishes vo advise the Commission that they support
the Commission upon its motion (Case #4989) as follows:

In the matter of the hearing called by the 0il Conservation Commission
upon its own motion to consider the amendment of the genaral rules
governing prorated gas pools in Northwest and Southeast New Mexico
as promulgated by Order No. R-1670, as amended. Rule 15 of the aforesaid
= - -genersl rules would he amended to. nrovide _that“if a well is overproduced
in an amount exceeding six times its average monthly ‘allowable for the
preceding twelve months (or, in the case of a newly connected well or
a well in a newly prorated pool, six times its average monthly allowable
for the months available),it shall be shut in during that month and
each succeeding month until it is overproduced in an amount less than
‘six times its average monthly allowable, as determined above.

Rule 15 would be further amended to permit the Secretary-Director of”
the Commission to grant a pool-wide moratorium of up to three months
on the shutting in of gas wells during periods of high demand emergency
if a significant number of the wells in the pool are subject to being

shut ia.
Very truly yours,
Q@La,wf/\
Rs J¢ MeCxary, Manager
Purchases & Prorations Dept,
RIM:sbr

cc: Mr., Oran L. Haseltine
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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSTON = 9 AiM. - MORGAN HALL, STATE LAND OFFICE
BUILDING, SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO i

CASE 4990: In the matter of the heg;§pg called by the 0il anSgtva;ion'bommission

////‘ small business enterprise within the state not having an adeéuate supply
E/. of charge stocks and eligible to be'granted a preference, Pursuant to
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CASE 4991: Application of El Paso Natura] Cas Company for the amendment of the
Prorated gas pool rules promulgated by Order No. R-1670, as amended,

T s et g

) . New Mexico and Southeast New Mexico, as Promulgated by Commission ‘ ) A
// Order No. R-1670, as amended. Applicant Lroposes: - : o

-
lf’ 1. That Rule 9 (B) of the Northwest New Mexiqd‘Gas’Ptbration
Rules and 10 (A) of the Southeast New Mexico Gas Proration Ruleg
each be amended to provide that the monthly allowable assigned to a

Faemia

- 2. That Rule 13 of the Northwest New Mexico and Southeast i
New Mexico Gas Proration Rules be amended to provide that the broration
Period would be the 12-month period from 7:00 a.m. April 1 of each
year to 7:00 a.m. April 1 of the following year. (The curreht'pro-
ration period, due to terminate at 7:00 a.;, January 1, 1974, would
be extended to 7:00 a.m, April 1, 1974). S

s S i i

i b

3. ~That Rule 16 (A) of-the Northwest New Mexico. and Southeast i
New Mexico Gas Proration Rules be amended to providekthat each
Proration period consist of four classification periods for the
purpose of classifying welilg marginal, each such classification
period being of three monthsg duration; and to provide that aftey

; production daca is available for the last month of each such

[ ; classification period, any well which had an underproduced statug at

: the beginning of the Bas proration period would be classified marginal

L s ot e
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Regular Hearing - Wednesday ~ June 20, 1973
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Docket No. 16-73

é

(Case 4991 continued from Page 1)

CASE 4992:

CASE 4994:

CASE 4995:

eror o283y TolsEe 25k sy w4

if its hlgheSE single month's production during the c13331f1cation

" period 1is less than its average monthly alléwable for the classifi-

cation period, dnless within 15 days after receipt of notice of
classificaéioﬂ 3f a well as marginal, the operator of the well or
other inCeres ed person presents satisfactory evidence to the Com-
mission showing that the well is not of marginal character and
should not: begso classified.

: ; y

Applicant, in; addition to the above-requested specific rule changes,
further requescé such additional word changes in other orders and/or
Rules of the Commiss1on (including but not limited to ‘Order No.
R-333-F-1) !as’may be necessary to effectuate the substantive rule
changes prcpose& herein. .

.o

In the mattergof the hearing called by ‘the 0il Conservation Commission

ted parties to appear and show cause why

pany and all other interpe
an ocated in Unit N of Section 11,

the Ranger Lake Wells Nos.

e = o At 7 7 by SR AR 1

- its own mo%icn to permit Corinne Grace and the Travelers Indemnity ¢57”7,.'ﬂ§
.‘/ i

Township 12 Soulh Range X4 Fasf/, Lea County, New Mexico should not JFHJOFN’

in acfordange with a Commission-approved

be plugged§3n§ abandone
RITIR Y/ ':b_r:;:’.524"fﬂ9tn.z=#7:¢*7

lugging progtaam.
. : i
In the matter;of thé hearirg called by the '0il Conservation Commission

Company and alliothier int etested’ parties “to ‘appear and show cause Wiy’

the T. P. Sta-e Well Xo.¢1)located in Urit A of Section 17, Township 5Y

10 South, Range 33 East, Lea County, New Mexico, should not be plugged
and abandonedEiu accordance with a Commissi -approved‘plugglng program.
@10/: ”é*‘ ’mpw PP 9439 25)g5c5 ch»,-u?fr 13¢ 80 2/¢7 bort,
In the tter °§ the hearing calle by the 0il Conservatlon Cofmission
on its owm mo-ion to permit Glenn Petroleum Corporation and United
States Fir% Ihsurance Company and all other interested parties to _
appear andgshaw cause why the Crosby Well No. 1 located in Unit O of
Section 265 Township 7 South, Range 30 East, Chaves County, New Mexico,
should not ibei plugged and abandoned in accordance wlth a Commission-
approved pluggiﬁg program.: WQM 5

A naer s i aloc s
In the matter;og the heafing/chlled by the 01l Conservation Commission
on its ownfmot1on to permit Glenn Petroleum Corporation and United

' States-Fire Insurance Company and all othér interested parties to

appear and sh%wgcause why the-Sanders Well No. 1 located in Unit N of
Section 2:, Townsnip 7 South, Range 30 East, Chaves County, New Mexico,
should not begpiugged and ahandored in accordance with a Commission-
approved pluggi 1g program. : .

cr/ ;!zn/ ro 280 73-4. 1/'3#;734«; .
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on its own motign to permit Corinne Gtace and  the Travelers Indemnity/z- ﬁ‘g ":
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CASE 4996: In the matter of the hearing called by the 0il Conservation Com-

. mission on its own motion to permit C.! H. Brockett Inc. and tae

s Indemnity Company and all other lnterested parties {o appear . and

" show cause why the Lazy J State '"A" Uell No. 1 located in Unit A

iﬂﬁ/ of Section 3, Township 14 South, RAﬂge 33 East Lea County, NMew

5“’ Mexico, should not be plugged and abandoned in accordance with a
Qﬂ* Commission-approved plugging program. :

ojﬂgg CASE 4997- In the matter of the hearing calléd by the’ 011 Conservation Com-
mission on its own motion to permit Jal Flshlng Tool Company and
United States Fidelity & Guarantee ComPany and all other interested
parties to appear and show cause why the H. Whitten Well No. L
located in Unit C of Section &, Townsh&p 24 Scuth, Range 36 East,
Lea County, New Mexico, shculd not be plugged and abandoned in
accordance with a Commission-approved blugglng program.

CASE 4998: Tn the matter of the hearlng called by the 0il Conservation Com-
mission on its own mofion to permit E. §P Campbell ‘and” Aetna . . : -
Casualty and Surety Company and all other 1nterested parties to ’
appear and show cause why the E. P. Campbell Christmas Well No. 1
located in Unit C of Section 6, Township 23 South, Range 36 East,
Lea County, New Mexico, should not be plugged and abandoned in

v . accordance with a Commission-approved blugging program.

CASE 4999: 1In the matter of the hearlng called by the 0il Conservatlon Com-

i ;)_'. = B . etk o
. : mission ¢n its own: mug.:.un»;.u y‘—.rm.;-. ...taud"rd PeruCtICu Coz ...",aa:‘}’

and Aetna Life & Casualty and all other interested parties to
appear and show cause why the Brown Lease Wells Nos. 1, 2, 3, 4y

5, and 5-A, located in Unlts F, D, C, F E, and E, respectlvely,
of Section 25, Township 25 South, Range 36 Fast, Lea County, New
Mexico, should not be plugged and ‘abandoned in accordance with a
Commission-approved plugging program, and vhy the locatlon of Well
No. 6 in Urit L and No. 7 in Unit ™ of said Section 25 should not
be cleaned and levelled. ,

——

CASE 5000: In the matter of the hearing called by the Cil Conservation Com-
40 mission on its own motion to permlt Aztec 0il and Gas Company
. CA'"’+/ ‘United States Fidelity and Guaranty Companv and all other
C}pﬂV‘ ? 4,3! 1nterested parties to appear and. show cause why the Aztec Totah
u]z, In Unit Wells Nos. 17 ‘and 18, located in Unlt E of Section 20, and
0&4 Aﬂ M Unit H of Section 19, respectlvelv Tovmship 29 North, Range 13 West,
d; f San Juan County, New Mexico, should not be plugged and abandoned in

J&ﬁ accordance with a Commission-approved pluggmg program.
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CASE 5001: 1In the matter of the hearing called by the 0il Conservation Com-
’ mission on its own motion to permit Tamanaco 0il Corporation and i
Continental Casualty Company and all ogher interegted parties to £

appear and show cause why the El1 Poso Ranch "N" Well No. 11 located

in Unit N of Section 11, Township 28 North, Range 1 East, Rio Arriba
County, MNew Mexico, should not be plugged and abandoned iun accordance
with a Commisgion-approved plugging prbgram.
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CASE 5002:

CASE 5003:

CASE 5004:

CASE 5005:

CASE_5006:

exetid

Regular Hearing - Wednesday - June 20, 1973° Docket No. 16-73

In the matter of the hearing called by the 0il Comservation Commission “
on its own motion to permit Tamanaco 0il Corporation and Continental
Casualty Company and all other interested parties to appear and show
cause why the Pound Ranch "B" Well No. 27 located in Unit B of Section
27, Township 28 North, Range 1 East, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico,
should not be plugged and abandoned in accordance with a Commission-
approved plugging program.

In the watter of the hearing called by the 0il Conservation Commission
on its own motion to permit Dan M. Lockie and Hartford Fire Insurance
Company Group and all other interested parties to appear and show
cause: why the Dan M. Lockie, Gersbach Com #1 located in Unit J of
Section 3, Township 29 North, Range 16 West, San Juan County, New
Mexice, should not be plugged and abandoned in accordance with a
Commission-approved plugging program.

et 4 b e it

In the matter of the hearing called by the 0il Conservation Commission
on its own motion to permit Pettus and AssoCiates and United States
Fidelity and Guaranty Company and all other interested parties to appear
and show cause why the Pettus and Associates, Hunt Well No. 1 located

in Unit K of Section 3, Township 29 North, Range 16 West, San Juan
County, New Mexico, should not be plugged and abandoned in accordance
with a Commission-approved plugging program.

In the matter of the hearing called by the 0il Consexvation Commission
on its own motion to permit Pettus and Associates and United States
Fidelity and Guaranty Company and all other .interested parties to
appear and show cause why the Pettus and Associates, Don Stock Well

No. 'l located in Unit E of Section 3, Township 29 North, Range 16

West, San Juan County, New Mexico, should not be plugged and abandoned
in accordance with a Commission-approved plugging program.'

In the matter of the hearing called by the 0il Conservation Commission
on its own motion to permit Aztec 0il and Gas Company and United States
Fidelity and Guaranty Company and all other interested parties to
appear and show cause why the Southeast Cha Cha Unit Well No. 1
located in Unit M of Section 32, Township. 29 North, ‘Range 13 West,

San. Juan County, New Mexico, should not be plugged and abandoned in
accordance with.a Commission-approved plugging program.
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CASE 4989: (Continued from the June 6, 1973, Examiner Héaringg

In the matter of the hearing called by the Oil ConserVatlon‘Commis-
sion upon its own motion to consider the amendment of the general
rules governing prorated gas pools in Northwest and Southeast

New Mexico as promulgated by Order No. R- 1670 as amended.’ ,
Rule 15 of the aforesaid gemeral rules would be amended to pro- - » é
_vide that if a well is overproduced in an amount exceeding six
times its average monthly allowable for the preceding twelve
months” (or, in the case of a newly connected Well ‘or a well in

a newly prorated pool, ‘six times its average monthly ‘allowable
for the months available), it shall be shut in during that month
and each succeeding month until it is overproduced in an amount
less than six times its average monthly allowable, as determined
above.

3
1

Rule 15 would be further amended to permit the Secretary-Director
of the Commission to grant a pool-wide moratorium of up to three
months on the shutting in of gas wells during periods of high

demand émergency if a sigunificant number of the wells in the pool
are subject to being shut in. )
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NZW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

‘ PROPOSED AMENDED RULE 15 -~ OVERPRODUCTION
o ) ORDER R~ 1670, AS AMENDED:

NS n e e

RULES AND REGULATIONS GOVERNING PRORATED GAS POOLS IN NEW MEXICO

RULE 15 (A) Overproduction: Any well which has an overproduced
status as of the end of a gas proration period shall carry such
overproduction forward into the next gas proration period. Said
overproduction shall be made up during the succeeding gas proration
perlod. Any well which has not made up the overproduction carried
into a gas proration period by the end of said period shall be
shut in until such overproduction is made up.

RULE 15 (B) If, during any month, it is discovered that a well
is overproduced in an amount exceeding six times its average ‘monthly
; allowable for the preceding twelve months (or, in the case of a
newly conaected well or a well in a newly prorated pool, six times
its average monthly allowable for the months avallabfe),/lt shall
be shut in during that month* ‘and during each succeeding month until
it is overproduced in an amount less than six times its average monthly
allowable, as determined hereinabove.

RULE 15 (C) Allowable a331gned to a well durlng any one month
of a gas proratlon period in excess of the production for the
same month shall be applied against the overproduction chargeable
to such well in determining the amount of overproduction which
must be made up pursuant to the provisions of Rules 15 (A) or
15 (B) above.

RULE 15 (D) The Secretary-Director of the Commission shall

T Py I —— - . .
have auuhcrlux to permit-a well which is-subject to shut-in, .

pursuant to Rules 15 (A) or 15 (B) above, to produce up to 500
MCF of gas per month upon proper showing to the Secretary-Director ;
that complete shut-in would cause undue hardship, prov1ded however, i
such permission shall be rescinded for any well produced in excess :
of the monthly rate authorized by the Secretary-Director.

ot

RULE 15 (E) The Commission may allow overproductlon o be
made up at a lesser rate than permitted under Rules 15 (a),
15 (B) or 15 (D) above upon a showing at public hearing that the
same is necessary to avoid material damage to the well.

RULE 15 (F) Any allowable accruing to a well at the end of a
gas proration périod due to the cancellation of underage in-the
pool and the redistribution thereof shall be applied against the
well's overproduction.

R R0

Ang v
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RULE 15 (G) The Secretary-Director of the Commission shall have
authority to arant a pool-wide moratorium of up to three months
on the shutting in of gas wells in a pool during periods of
high-demand emergency upon proper showing that such emergency
exists, and that a significant number of the wells in the pool
are subject to shut-in pursuant to the provisions of Rules 15 (A)
or 15 (B) above. No moratorium beyond the aforementioned three
months shall be granted except after notice and hearing.
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FARRELL L. LINES - Telephone 243-3549
Atlorney at Law Area Code 505
1011 Simms Building
Fourth and Gold, S.w.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87101
June 15, 1973 !
. . e T .
0il Conservation Commission SRR
Post Office Box 2088 Wi
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 i
. LR
ATTENTION: William F. Carr g
RE: Michael Grace
. Dear Bill:
‘Thank you very much fo:‘r your letter of June 8
enclosing the items that will be of importance to my clients.
hediios D WALl be in contact with you the day before the i
scheduled hearing to determine the approximate time that each R
Of the cases will be heard. 7T appreciate your assistance and - P
look forward to seeing you again nexi week, ‘
Very truly yours,
FARRELL L. LINES
FLL:dm
:
E
3 ;<
o
i {




o

/.
¢

(

\

Bé

S e
L—

¥

e
/"/
\__‘
|

——

)

v mvaas..,

per
i
¥

OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. 0. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 873501

June 8, jI.‘S)73

Mrs. Corinne Gracs -
P. O. Box 14138
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220

Dear Mrs. Grace:
I have taken this opportunity to send you sevaral
items that I believe will bel of interest to you on
June 20, 1973, at the 0il Conservation Commission hear-
ing. : ,

Circled on the enclosed docket are three cases in

~_which I believe the Graces have an interest: Case 4989,
Case 4992 and Case 4593. We have decided to sat Gases

4392 and 4993 before the full Cosmission instead of an
examiner as reflected in my June 7 letters.

Also enclosed, for yOud information, is the applica-
tion filed by El Paso Natural Gas in Case 4991, docketed
for June 206, 1973,

3

Very truly yours,

HIB‘LIM F. CARR

; _ General Counsel
WFPC/dr

enclosures:

Docket for June 20, 1973, Hearing
~ El Paso Natural Gas application in Case 4991




OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. ©O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

June 8, 1973

: o Mr. Michael P. Grace II : :
ffd P. O. Box 1418 :
§ ! Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220 : g
i\JE‘ : Dear Mr. Grace: ’ *
f I have taken this opportunity to send you several items
N that I believs will be of importance . to you on June 20,
: i”\{‘ 1973, at the 0il Conservation Commission hearing. -
‘ % f Circled on the enclosed docket are three cases in which
U I believe you have an interest: Case 4989, Case 499Z and .
o/ Case 4993. I have als? enclosed copies of the certified
letters I sent to Mrs. Grace concerning the June 20 show
N cause hearings. Since the time these letters were

{11 written, we have decided to set these cases before the
©/ fdil Commission instead of an examiner.

»-M.M
LT
T

i Also enclosed, for your information, is the application '
B filed by El Paso Natural Gas in Case 4991, docketed for
' - June 20, 1973.

07 )
\\\ /;’ . Very truly yours,

L . WILLIAM F. CARR
General Counsel
WFC/dr
enclosures:
Coples June 7, 1973, lotters to Mrs. Grace

Docket for June 20, 1973, Hearing
El Paso Natural Gas application in Case 4991




Docket No. 15-73

DOCKET: EXAMINER HEARING - WEDNESDAY - JUNE 6, 1973

,
N e

9 A.M. - OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM,
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING - SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

The following cases will be heard before Richard L. Stamets, Examiner, or
Daniel S, Nutter, Alternate Examiner:

ALLOWABLE: (1) Consideration of the allowable production of gas for July, v,_mi K
1973, from seventeen prorated pools in Lea, Eddy, Roosevelt : T ’
and Chaves Counties, New Mexico; T

(2) Consideration of the allowable production of gas from nine
prorated pools in San Juan, Rio Arriba, and Sandoval Counties,
New Mexico for July, 1973.

CASE 4982: Application of Brunson and McKnight for a unit agreement, Lea
County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks
approval of the 0jo Chiso Unit Area comprising 5,120 acres, more
or less, of Federal and State lands in Township 22 South, Range 34
East, Lea County, New Mexico.

CASE 4983: Application of Gulf 0il Corporation for simultaneous well dedication
and non-standard locations, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in
the above-styled cause, seeks approval for the simultaneous dedica~

, tion of two wells to a standard 640-acre gas proration unit com-

" prising all of Section 35, Township 121" South, Range:36 East;, .
Eumont Gas Pool, Lea COunty, New Mexico, said wells being the W. A.
Ramsay (NCT-A) Wells Nos. 20 and 7 at non-standard locations in the
center of Units E and N, respectively, of said Section 35.

CASE 4749: (Reopened)

.

In the matter of Case No. 4749 being reopened pursuant to the pro-
visions of Order No. R-4338, which order established special rules
and regulations for the Humble City-Strawn Pool, Lea County, New
Mexico, including a provision for 80-acre proration units. All-
interested parties may appear and show cause why said pool should
be developed on other than 40-acre units.

CASE 4984: Application of Monsanto Company for a dual completion, Eddy County,
New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks authority
to dually complete its Miller Federal Well No. 1 located in Unit G
of Section 3, Township 21 South, Range 27 East, Eddy County, New
Mexico, in auch a manner as to produce gas from undesignated Atoka
gas pool and from the Burton Flat-Morrow Gas Pool through the
casing-tubing annulus, and tubing, respectively.

CASE 4967: (Continued and readvertised from the May 9, 1973 Examiner Hearing)

DL A ET T

Application of John M. Etcheverry for dissolution of a standard
proration unit and the creation of two non-standard proration units,
Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks
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(Casé 4967 continued from page 1)

CASE 4985:

CASE 4986:

CASE 4987:

CASE 4988:

CASE 4989:

the dissolution of the standard 160-acre proration unit comprising
the SW/4 of Section 29, Townohip 14 South, Range 34 East, West
Tres Papalotes-Pennsylvanian Pool, Lea County, New Mexico, dedi-
cated to the Mark Production Company Etcheverry Well No. 1. located
in Unit L of said Section 29, and the creation of two non-standard
80-acre proration units, one comprising the N/2 and the other the

. 8/2 of the SW/4 of said Section 29; the first unit would be dedi-

cated to the aforesaid Etcheverry Well No. 1 and the second unit
would be dedicated to a well proposed to be drilled in Unit M of
aaid Section 29.

Application of Union Oil Compeny of California for & unit agreement,
Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks

_approval of the Pipeline Deep Unit Area comprising 3,862 acres,
‘more or less, of federal lands in Townahip 19 SOuth, Range 34 East,

Lea County, New Mexico.

Application of Dalport 01l Corporation for compulsory pooling,

Chaves County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause,
seeks an order pooling all mineral interests in the Queen formation
underlying the E/Z of Section 17, Township 12 South, Range 31 East,
Chaves County, New Mexico, to be dedicated to a well to be drilled

in Unit G of said Section 17. Also to b2 considered will be the
cost of ‘drilling said well, a charge for the risk involved, a
provision for the allocation of actual operating costs, the estab-
lishment of charges for supervision of said well, and the designation
of applicant as operator.

Applicatxon of Texaco Inc. for down-hole commingling. Lea County,
New Mexico. Applicent, in the above-atyled tauge, seeks authority
to commingle production from the Blinebry, Tubb, and Drinkard 0il
Pools in the wellbore of its A. H. Blinebry Well No. 20 located

in Unit E of Section 20, Townanip 22 South, Range 38 Rast, Lea
County, New Mexico.

Application of Texaco Imnc. for down-hole commingling, Lea County,
New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks authority
to commingle production from the Tubb and Drinkard 0il Pools in
the wellbore of its A. H. Blinebry Well No. 28 located in Unit A
of Section 29, Township 22 South, Range 38 East, Lea County, New
Mexico.

In the matter of the hearing called by the 01l Conservation Commission
upon its own motion to consider the amendment of the general rules
governing prorated gas pools in Northwest and Southeast New Mexico

as promulgated by Order No. R-1670, as amended. Rule 15 of the afore~
sald general rules would be amended to provide that if a well is
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9 A.M. -~ OIL CONSERVATIdN COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM,
STATE. LAND OFFICE BUILDING - SANTA.FEL NEW MEXICO

The following cases will be heard before Richard L. Stamets, Examiner, or
Daniel S. Nuttér, Alternate Examiner:

ALLOWABLE: (1) Consideravion of the allowable production of gas for July,
1973, from seventeen prorated pools in Lea, Eddy, Roosevelt
and Chaves Counties, New Mexico;

(2) Consideration of the allowable production of gas from nine
prorated pools in San Juan, Rio Arribat,and Sandoval Counties,
New Mexico for July, 1973. .

S TSRO R R R S A A SRR e el b A

CASE 4982: Application of Brunson and McKnight for a unit agieement, Lea
County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks

. approval of the 0jo Chiso Unit Area comprising 5,120 acres, more

& . or less, of Federal and State lands in Township 22 South, Range 34

Easgt, Lea County, New Mexico,.

CASE 4983: . Application of Gulf 01l Corporation for simultaneous well dedication
and non-standard locations, Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in ;
the above-styled cause, seeks approval for the simultaneous dedica- !
. tion of two wells to a standard 640-acre gas proration unit com-
- prising all of Section 35, Township 21 South, Range 36 East,
Eumont Gas Pool, Lea County, New Mexico, said wells being the W. A.
Ramsay (NCT-A) Wells Nos. 20 and 7 at non-standard locations in the
center of Units E and N, respectively, of said Section 35.

CASE 4749: (Reopened) -

In the matter of Case No. 4749 being reopened pursuant to the pro- ,é
visions of Crder No. R-4338, which order established speciai rules <
and regulations for the Humble City-Strawn Pool, Lea County, New
México, including a provision for 80-acre proration units. All
interested parties may appear and show cause why said pool should
be developed on other than 40-acre units.

“CASE 4984: Application of Monsanto Company for a dual completion, Eddy County,"
’ New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks authority
to dually complete its Miller Federal Well No. 1 located ia Unit G
of Section 3, Township 21 South, Range 27 East, Eddy County, New
Mexico, in such a manner as to produce gas from undesignated Atoka
gas pool and from the Burton Flat-Morrow Gas Pool through the
casing-tubing annulus, and tubing, respectively.

CASE 4967: (Continued and readvertised from the May 9, 1973 Examiner Hearing)

Application of John M. Btcheverry for dissolution of a standard
proration unit and the creation of two non-standard proration units,
Lea County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks
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(Case 4989 continued from page 2)

CASE 4966:

overproduced in an amount exceeding six times its average monthly
allowable for the preceding twelve months (or, in the case of a
newly connected well or. a wcll 4in a newly prorated pool, six times
its average monfh‘v ‘41lowable for the months available), it shall
‘be shut in during that month and each succeeding month until it

S o ds: nvorpldﬁuced in an amount less than six times 1ts average
- monthly allowable, as determined above.

Rule 15 would be further amended to permit the Secretary-Director
of the Commission to grant a pool-wide moratorium of up to three

‘months on the shutting in of gas wells during periods of high
‘demand emergency if & significant number of the wells in the pool

are subject to being shut in.

(Continued from the May 23, 1973 Examiner Hearing)

Application of Read & Stevens, Inc. for compulsory pooling, Chaves
County, New Mexico. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks an
order pooling all mineral intereets underlying the N/2 of Sec-

tion 36, Township 12 South, Range 30 East, Chaves County, ‘New
Mexico, to be dedicated to a well tc be drilled to the Queen
formation in Unit B of said Section 36, in the Southeast Chaves
Queen Gas Area. Alsgo to be considered will be the cost of

drilling and completing said well and the allocation of such

costs as well as actual operating costs and charges for super-
vision. Also to be considered is the designation of applicant

as operator of the well and 2 200 percent charge for risk involved
in drilling said well.
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L. RULE 15 (4).

AR MG A T A T A o it K e

(GENERAL RUI ES AND RF‘("ULATK)NS -

NORTHWESTERN NEW MEXICO - Cont'd.)

. RULE 14 (A). Umlerproduchon Any non- mmglnalwellwb ch
has-an-underproduced statns: asofithe end ol agas proration
perinod shall he allo'.\ed to carry such underproduction forwarg
into the n=xt gas proration period and may produce such
underproduction in addition to the allowable assigned durine
such succeeding périod. 'Any allowable carried (orward into
a2 gas proration périod and remaining unpreduced at the end
of such gas prorahon period shall be c:mcelled

RULE 14 ] ‘one’ moiith’ 61 4 gas
proration pefod in“éxcess of  the anowable assigned o a well
for :such monthshall be applied against the underproduction
carried into such period in deter:mmng the amountof allow«ble
if any, to be cancelled. R

(As Amended
11, 1363, and Order . R-4D
productmn AnyA e
the end of a’ gas O
forward into the nex
shall ‘be made up"
Any well whlc )

eding:- gas ‘proral
he oV erprod’ucii

Into’a-gas pro er
shall be shut in until such’ overptoducuon
however, ‘that: Si du

\fe hardship; provided rurther
axd:: : thority ‘shall’ be ‘rescinded for any wen
produced in‘éxcess of the montmy rate of production authorized
by the Secretary-Director.

RULE 15 (B). (As Aménded by Order No. R-2404-A, March
11,7'1963, and Order No. R-4085, January 1,:1971.) ‘If atany
tlme, a wel! is overproduced in an amount equalmg s ]
its . average mon(hly allowat)le for the precedmg 8] \

allowable for the préceding proration period, provxded ‘howeve
that ‘special authority to produce up to 500 MCF per menth may
be assigned any such shut-in well upon proper. showmg to the
Q-’-crehrrnxrector of the Commission that such authonty is
neceéssary to-avoid’ lindue hardship;- provided further, that’said
specnal authority shall be rescinded for? any well produced in
éxcess of the monmly rate of productxon authonzed by the
Secretary-Director. . : e LT
‘RULE-15 (€).. Allowab| ‘g e
month- of 'a gas proration: riod in‘excess ‘of the produchon
for the same month shall be’ apphed agamst the overproduction
carried Into suck period in determining the: amount of over-
produchon u any. whxch has not been made up.

11 L -A March
11, : n may allow ‘verproducnon to be
made up at ;1 lesser rate than permitty {under Rule’ 15(A) or
15(B): upon-ashowing at public he‘ring that shit in dnder Rule
lS(A) ‘or - 15(B) would result in- érial damage to ‘the wel}.

RULE: 15 (E).-
a proration period due to the cancellatlon of underage and; the
redistribution” therenf shall’ be applied Against the overpro-
duction carried into said proration period.

E. CLASSIFICATION OF WFLLS

RULE 16 (A). (As Amended by Order No. R-4085, January
1, 1971 Alter the production data. is “available for the last
month of cach gas proration perlod any. well which had an
underproduced status al the beginning of said period shall be
classified marginal i€ its highest single month’s production is
Jdess than its average monthly allowable for sald period, unless,
within 15 days after the close of saisd perind, the operator nr
othoer
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R. W. Byram & Co., - May, 1972

~  (GENERAL RULES AND REGULATIONS - .
¢ SOUTHEASTERN NEW MEXICO - Cont'd.) -

...... viianving Wawe, WiV ¢ twelvé months following this date
shall ‘be known as the gas pr mahon perxod

RULE 14 (A) Underproduclion Any non<marginal well which
-has an underproduced stalus as of the end of a gas proratlon
period shall:be allowed to carry such underproduciion forward
into. the next gas proration period and may produce such under-
producticn in- addition to 'the¢ allowable -assigned during such
succeeding period. Any allowable carried forward into a gas
proration-pertod and remaining unproduced at the end of such
gas prorahon penod shall be cancelled.

RULE 14 (B) Production” durmg ahy ‘6ne month of a gas

proration period. in excess of the allowable assigned to a well
far _such month . shall: be apphed against the underproduction
carried “into such’ ‘period’ in determining the amount of allow-
able, if any, to be cancelled

A) (. on Order No "R=< 3 3 May -8,
1967, ‘and by Order’ ‘No. "R- 4085 Januvary: 1; 1971) Ovcr-
produchon ‘Any welt whzch has an overproduced .s(atus as:of
the end ofa gasproration period shatl carry: such over i
torward’into the next gas, prorahon pe Sai
shall be made up. durmcr me succeedmg
3 ‘

ay | a ny in
showmv to the Secret y-Director of the Commlsslon that such
authority is necessary to avoid unduehardship; provided further,
that  said special authority shall be rescinded for any well
produaced. in excess of the monthly rate of production authorized
by the Secretary-bDirector.

to the Secretary-bj ‘ector OI thxe"éommlssxon that suchauthority
is necessary 1o’ avoid undue hardship- provxded further, that
said special authority shali be réscindéd for any well produced

in excess of the monthly rate of produchon authorized by the -

Secretary-Direclor, - — -2
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(GENERAL RULES AND REGULATIOVS -
SOUTHEASTERN NEW MEXKCO Cont'd)

RULE 15 (8). Allowable assl
month ‘of a gas' proration perioé in excess of
for the same month shall be _applied against the
carried into such period in detérmining.the an
produchon if any, which has not been'made up

RULE 15 (C).  (As Amended by OFdér No

1967.)- ‘The Commission tay allow overproductio
at a lesser rate than permitted under Rule15°(A) u
at pudlic hearing that shut in under Rule 15 (A) v
material damave to the well.

the
the recllslnbuuon lhereof shall ‘b

production carried into said proraﬁon period

1, 1971. ) After the’ pro u
month of each gas: proranc
produced s
marginal |

"\hie ope
{nterested person pvesents sahs!actory ev?dence
mission “showing that the well i5 not of marg
and should not be so classified.

RULE 18 (B) The Secretary Dlrector may .
marginal or non= marginal well at any time the wel
data, dellverablllty data, or other evldence asto't
ducing ability justifies such reclassitxcauon :

RULE 17. A well: whxch is classmed as A
shall  not be pormitted to accurhulate underpr
any underproduction accrued to a well prior to its
as a marginal well shall be cancelled.

RULE 18 (As ~Amended- by Order No ]
1971.) 1, at the end ol a proration peri
has produced mo e,lhan ‘the total )}
assigned a non margmal “unit of correspo
ssined ‘as; a,;' non.

has ‘been class:fied as marg(nal for one ‘pri
any underproduction ¢ancelled asithe result of
cation shall be reinstated upon reclassification
marginal status. Al uncompensaled-ior overprodu
to the well while marginal shall be chargeable uf
‘calion to non-marginal.)
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e el weebuding Wae, E00 aG twelve mornths following this date
shall be known as the gas p)m ation penod

RULE 14 (A) Unde-productmn Any fions margmal well which
-has an underproduced status as of the end of a gas proration
period shall be atlowed .o carry such underproduction forward
into the Enext gas proration period and may produce such under-
production in addition to the allowable assigned durlng such
sueceeding period. Any allowable carried forward into a gas
proration” perlod and remaining unproduced at the end of such
gas proranon period shall be cancelled

RULE 14 (B) Produchon 'during ‘any one month of a gas
proration period in excess of the allowable assigned to a well
for_ such month; shall . be applied against the underproduction
carriec ‘into such period in determmmg the amount of atlow-
able, if any, to be cance\led

£

showihg to the Secretary Di 1 Commission that such
authority is necessary to avoid undue hardship; provided further,

Jthat said special authority shall be rescinded for  any well

produced in excess of the monthly rate of productwn autiorized
by the Secretary-Dlrector

anowable for ‘the precedmg prorallon penod;
ever, that special authority fo’ produco up 10500 MCF‘ per month

t> the Sesretary-Director of the’Commission that suchauthority
is necessary to avoid unduc hardship, provnded further, that
said special authority shall be rescinded for any well produced

| Secretary-=Director.—— — - cssewessasras
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(GENERAL RULES AND REGULATIONS -
SOUTHEASTERN NEW MEXICO - Cont'd.)

RULE 15 (8). Allowahle ass!gned o a well durmg any one
month’ of a  gas ‘proration  perio cess’ of the production
for the same month shall be appli against the overproduction
carried into such period in determining the amount of over-
production, if any, which hz:s not been made up.

RULE 15 {e). (As Amended by Order No. R 3233, May 8,
1967.) ‘The Commission may allowoverproduchon to be made up
at a lesser rate than permltted under Rule 15 (A) upon a showmg
at public hearing that shut in under Rule 15 (A) would rasult in
material damace to the well.

RULE 15 (D) Any; allowabne accrued to a well at the ‘end
of a proration perlod due” to tlie canceliation of underage and
the redistribution 'thereof' shall' be afiplied against the over-

“rovxdcd how- -

may be assigned any such’ shut-in well upon proper showmg -

in excess of the monthly rale of produclton authorized by the -

- (PRI

production carried into said proration period.

E. CLASSiF‘[CA’I‘ION OF W"'LLS
RULE 18 (A)

(As Amen@ed by Order HNo.. R-408:), January

ln-ter;étedmﬁerson presents sahsfa’ctory evidence to ‘the Com-
mission showing that the weil is not of marginal character
and should not be so classified.

RULE 16 (B) The Secretary -Director may reclassify a
marginal or non-marginal wen at any time the well’s production
dalta, deliverability data, or other evidence as to ‘the well’s pro-
ducing ability justifies such reclassification.

RULE 17. A well which is- classxﬁed as a’ marginal well
shall not be permijtted to accumulate underproduction, =znd

any underproduction acerued to a well prior to its classmcahon

as a marginal well sha'll be cancelled.

RULE 18 (As Amended hy Order No R= 4085 January 1,
1971.) 1, at the. end of a prora(ion perio ( a marginal weH
has. produced more than: the total “allowab
assigned 2 fion- margmal ng size, the marginal
well shall ‘be ‘reclissified as a . non- marginal  well ang its
allowable and ‘net” status adjisted accordingly: )
has bsen classified as margmal for one prorati

any underproduction cancelled as the- result-of such classifi-

cation shall be reinstated upon reclassification back to non-
marginal status. Alluncompensated-for overproduction accruing

to the well while marginal shall be chargeablie upan reclassifi- |

‘cation to non-marginat.)
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NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

PROPOSED AMENDED RULE 15 - OVERPRODUCTION
ORDER R~ 1670, AS AMENDED:

RULES AND REGULATIONS GOVERNING PRORATED GAS POOLS IN NEW MEXICO

RULE 15 (A) Overproduction: Any well which has an overproduced
status as of the eénd of a gas proration period shall carry such
overproductlon forward into the next gas proration period. Said
overproduction shall be made up during the succeeding gas proration
period. Any well whlch has not made up the overproduction carried
into a gas proration period by the end of said period shall be
shut in until such overproduction is made up.

RULE 15 (B) 1I1f, durlng any month, it is discovered that a well
is overproduced in an amount exceeding six times its average monthly
allowable for the preceding twelve months (or,. in the case of a
newly connected wéll or a well in a newly prorated. pool, six times
its average monthly allowable for the months available), it shall ‘
be shut in during that month and during each succeedlng 3nth until
it is overproduced in an amount less-than six tlmes,fts average monthly
allowable, as determined ‘hereinabove.

RULE 15 (C) Allowable assigned to a well durlng any one month
0f a gas proration period in excess of the production for the
same month shall be applied against the overproduction chargeable
to such well in determining the amount of overproduction which
must be made up pursuant to the provisions of Rules 15 (A) or
15 (B) above.

RULE 15 (D) The Secretary-Director of the Commission shall
have authority to permit a well which is subject to shut-in, °
pursuant to Rules 15 (A) or 15 (B) above, to produce up to 500
MCF of gas per month upon proper showing to the Secretary-Director
that complete shut-in would cause undue hardshlp, prov1ded however,
such permission shall be rescinded for any well produced in excess
of the monthly rate authorized by the Secretary-Director.

RULE 15 (E) ‘The Commission may allow overproduction to be
made up at a lesser rate than permitted under Rules 15 (a),
15 (B) or 15 (D) above upon a showing at publlc hearing that the
same is necessary to avoid material damage to the. well.

RULE 15 (F) Any allowable accrulqg to a well at ‘the end of a
gas proration period due to the cancellation of’ underage in the
pool ‘and the redistribution thereof shall be applied against the
well's overproduction.

RULE 15 (G) The Secretary-Director of the Commission shall have
authority to arant a vool-wide moratorium of up to three months
on the‘: qhuttlng in of gas wells in a pool during periods of
high-demand emergency upon proper showing that such emergency
exists, and that a significant number of the wells in the pool
are subject to shut-in pursuant to the provisions of Rules 15 (A)
or 15 (B) above. NoO moratorium beyond the aforementioned three
months shall be granted except after notice and hearing.
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NEW MEXICO OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

PROPOSED AMENDED RULE 15 - OVERPRODUCTION
ORDER R- 1670, AS AMENDED: ,

RULES AND REGULATIONS GOVERNING PRORATED GAS POOLS IN NEW MEXICO
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RULE 15 (A) Overproduction:- Any well which has an overproduced
status as of the end of a gas proration period shall. carry such
overproductlon forward into the next gas proration périod. Said !
overproduction shall bé made-up during the succeeding gas proration |
period. Any well which has not made up the overproduction carried
into a gas proration period by the end of said period shall be
shut.” ln until such overproduction is made up. . !
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- RULE 15 (B) If, during any month, it is discovered that a well
is overproduced in an amount exceeding six times its average monthly
allowable for the preceding twelve months (or, in the case of a :
newly connected well or a well in a newly prorated pool, six times
its average monthly allowable for the months available), it shall
be shut in during that month and during each succeedlngég nth until
it is overproduced in an amount less-than six times,its average monthly
allowable, as determined herelnabove. £ :

R L et

RULE.15 (C) ‘Allowable assigned to a well ‘diiring any one month
of a gas proration period in excess of the production for the
same month shall be applied against the overproduction chargeable
to such well in determining the amount of overproduction which :
must be made up pursuant to the prov151ons of Rules 15 (A) or %

15 (B) above.

RULE 15 (D) The Secretary-Dlrector of the Comm1551on shall ) i
have authority to permit a well which is subject to shut-in, :
pursuant to Rules 15 (A) or 15 (B) above, to produce up to 500 ¢
MCF of gas per month upon proper showing to the Secretary-Director i
that complete ‘shut-in would cause undue hardship, prov1ded however,;
such permission shall be rescinded for any well produced in excess :
of the monthly rate authorlzed by the Secretary-bDirector.

RULE 15 (E) 'The Commission may allow overproduction to be
made up at a lesser rate than permitted under Rules 15 (A);
15 (B) or 15 (D) above upon a showing at public hearing that the
same is necessary to avoid material damage to the.well.

RULE 15 (F) Any allowable accruing to a well at ‘the end of a
gas proration perlod ‘due to the cancellation of underage in the
pool and the redistribution thereof shall r= applied against the
well's overproduction.

2
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RULE ‘15 (G) The Secretary-Director of the Commission shall have
authority to arant a pool-wide moratorium of up to three months
on the shutting in of gas wells in & pool during periods of
high-demand emergency upon proper showing that such emergency
exists, and that a significant number of the wells in the pool
are subject to shut-in pursuant to the provisions of Rules 15 (A)
or 15 (B) above. No moratorium beyond the aforementioned three
rmonths shall be granted except after notice and hearing.
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i GENERAL RULES GOVERNING PRORATED GAS

Mlaser . +bn,nnmm1s51on has jurisdiction of this cause and the subject

% BEFORE THE OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF NEW MEXICO

<::;Jﬁ:z%>/ CASE NO. 4{457
) [Order No. /? 4569

IN THE MATTER OF THE" HEARING
CALLED BY THE OIL CONSERVATION
COMMISSION OF NEW MEXICO UPON ITS P
OWN: MOTION F R T"E;PURPOSE OF CONSI- rem et
» DERING _THE AMEND ENT OF RULE 15 OF THE

POOLS IN NORTHWEST NEW MEXICO AND -
SOUTHEAST NEW MEXICO AS PROMULGATED BY
COMMISSION ORDER NO. R-1670, AS AMENDED.

ORDER OF THE COMMISSION\

BY THE COMMISSION ¢

This cause" came on for hearing at 9 a.m. on June 20, 1973,
at Santa Fe, ‘New Mexlco, before the 0il Conservation Comm1531on of
New ‘Mexico, hereinafter referred to as the "Commission."

.. .NOW, on this _____day of - o 19 the Commission,

yram TRy present, having~ con51dered the testlmony presented
and the exhiblits received at said hearing, and being fully advised
in the premises,

FINDS:

(l) That due public notice having been given as required by
matter thereof.

(2) That the Commission, by Order No. R-1670, as amended,
hasfheretaforeipromulgate&*rules and requlations governing the
’proiated gas pools of Northwest New Mexic0’and>Southeast ggw
México.‘ E

(3) That Rules 15(A) through 15(E) of the Northwest New .
Mexico Prorated Gas Pool Rules as promulgated by said order and
Rules 15(A) through 15(D) of the Southeast New Mexico Prorated Gas
Pool Rules prescribe certain procedures for the making up of over-
production of the alIowable by gas wells,

(4) That in order to clarify the aforesaid procedure and in
order to ease the administrative burden to both the Commission

and the owners of gas wells, the overproduction make-up rules
described in Finding No. 3 should be amended to gzove& that a

well should be shut in to make up overproduction if it is over-

produced in an amount ‘exceeding six times its average monthly

,.,.,,
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Case No.
Order No.

abbe_ »
w for the preceding twelve months (or, in the case cf a

newly connected well or a well in a newly operated pool, six times
its average monthly allowable for the months available).

(5) That in order to ensure a supply of gas during temporary
periods of eﬁefgency high-demand, provision should be made for the
Secretary-Director 6f the Commission to have authority to grant ar
pool-wide moratorium-of up to three months on thé shutting in-of
gas wells in a pool during any such bonafide emergency.

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED:

bj Commission Order No. R-1670 as amended, and Rules 15(A) thréugh
15(D) of the Rules and Regulations governing Prorated Gas Pools in
SQ?Fh?aSt'NéW?MQ*iCO‘as promulgated by said Order No. R-1670., as.

amended, are hereby superseded inrtheir entirety by the’following:

status as of the end of a gas proration period shaii‘carry such
overproduction forward into the next gas proration ﬁeriod. Said
6verproduction shall be made up during the succeeaiﬁé gas’prOration
period. Any well which has not made up the 6§erproduction‘carried
into a gas proration period by the end of said period shall be

shut in until such oveérproduction is made up.

"RULE 15 (B) If, during any month, it is discovered that a
well is overproduced in an amount exceeding six times its average
monthly'allowablé for the preceding twelve months (or, in the case
of a newly connected well or a well in a newly prorated pool, six tj
its average monthly allowable for the months availabie), it shall
be shut in during that month and during each succeéding month until
it is overproduced in an amount six times or less its average

monthly: allowable, as determined hereinabove.

(1) That Rules 15(A) through 15(E) of the Rulés and’Regﬁlatiohs

governing Prorated Gas Pools in Northwest New Mexico as promulgated]

"RULE 15 (A) Overproduction: Any well which has an’overproducfd ;
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Order No.

"RULE 15 (C) Allowable assigned to a well during any one
month of a gas proration period in excess of the production for the

same month shall be applied against the overproduction chargeable

be made up pursuant to the provisions of Rules 15 (A) or 15 (B)
above, ’ | ﬁ

| "RULE 15 (D) The Secretary-Director of the Commission shall
have-autho:ity to permit a well which is subject to shut-in,

pursuant to Rules 15 (A) or 15 (B) above, to produce up to 500 MCF .

such permission- shall be rescinded for any well produced in excess
of the monthly rate authﬁgized by the Secretary-Director.

"RULE 15 (E) The Commission may allow overproduction to be

or 15 (D) above upon a showing at public hearing that the same

is necessary to avoid material eamage~téfre well.

gas proration period due to the cancellation of undgrage in the
pool and the fedistributioh thereof shall be applied against the
well's overproduction.

“RﬁLE 15 (G) The Secretary—Director of the Commission shall
have authority to grant a pool—wi&é moratorium of up to three month
on the shutting in of gas wells in a pool during periods of high-
demand émergency uponr proper showing that such emergency exists,
and that a significant number of the wells in the pool are subject
to shut-in pursuant to the provisions of Rules 15 (A) or 15(B) abov,
No moratorium beyond the aforementioned three months shall be gran&
except after notice and hearing."

(2) That the effective date of this order shall be 7:00 a.m.
July 1, 1973.

(3) Jurisdiction etc.

DONE at Santa Fe, New Mexico etc.

to such well in determining the amount of overproduction which must

of gas per month upon wpen proper showing to the Secretary~Director

that cémpléfe shut—in'wouidvqausg undue hardship, provided however,|

made up at a lesser rate than permitted under Rulés 15 {(A), i3{(B) [

"RULE 15 (F)} Any allowable accruing to a well at the end of af:
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